
 
May 7, 2013 
Announcement 594 

 
Update for PTs 20, 24 and 74 Regarding Obstetrical 
Delivery Claims:  Resubmitted Claims Have Been Processed  
Previously recouped claims for obstetrical delivery only services that provider types 20, 24 and 74 resubmitted to 
HP Enterprise Services by the April 1, 2013, deadline have been processed.  The adjudication of the processed 
claims will appear on providers’ remittance advices (RAs) dated May 10, 2013. 

For previous communications to providers regarding claims for obstetrical delivery only, please see Web 
Announcement 562, Web Announcement 563, Web Announcement 575 and Web Announcement 581. 

 

http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_562_20130123.pdf
http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_562_20130123.pdf
http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_563_20130208.pdf
http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_575_20130307.pdf
http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_581_20130326.pdf

